Choosing a Pet-friendly Airline…
When making your reservations, inquire about the airline’s Animal Welfare and Transport Policies.  All airlines must comply with the basic guidelines set forth by the Animal Welfare Act, but standards still vary between carriers. Also keep in mind the US Department of Agriculture prohibits animals from being kept in the hold or on the tarmac for more than 45 minutes when temperatures are above 85F or below 45F.

Your airline should certainly adhere to these standards, but a good airline may prohibit animals on flights to cities where temperatures regularly exceed these limits. 

You should be sure to reserve a spot for your pet; many airlines carry a limited number of animals per flight.  Try to arrange a nonstop flight, this reduces the time your pet spends in the hold, and eliminates the possibility that your pet is placed on the wrong flight.

Verify the policy on layovers and delays. If you must have a lengthy layover, or encounter a delay, make sure you will have access to your pet; a good airline will allow you to check on your pet in these circumstances.

You may also want to inquire about hand-carrying and counter-to-counter shipping. Hand-carrying assures that your pet will not be subjected to conveyor belt accidents.  Counter-to-counter shipping ensures that your pet will be loaded right before departure and immediately after arrival. There is usually a fee for counter-to-counter shipping, but it may be worth the price for peace of mind. 

Keep in mind that the more information a carrier provides in response to your questions, the more likely your pet will be well cared for!
